
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

17th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of the week.  

 

Diary Dates 

Friday 24th May: Cup Assembly (9.00am); Last day of Term 5 

Monday 3rd June: Start of Term 6 (all pupils return to school) 

 

Girls Football Team 

Our fantastic Year 5&6 girls team played against Seaford Primary on Monday, drawing 

4-4 in a fantastic game, with goals from Lilley H and a hat-trick from Kyra. Yesterday, 

our Year 3&4 girls team beat Peacehaven Heights 4-0, with goals from Sajida, Evie (2) 

and Chloe. Congratulations to the teams for such fabulous performances!  

 

Football Team Photos 

Speaking of football teams, the Argus will be publishing pictures of school football 

teams on Tuesday 21st May – be sure to get a copy! Both our girls and boys teams will 

be featured.  

 

Year 6 SATs 

Our delightful Year 6s took their SATs this week. All the staff and I would like to 

congratulate the children on their resilience, hard work and positive attitude – we are 

very proud of each and every one of you.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you have a good weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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